
 
 
 
 

 

CITY OF CHICO 
 

Bidwell Park and Playground 
Commission 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
The November 27, 2017 Bidwell Park and 
Playground Commission meeting has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular Bidwell Park and Playground 
Commission meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. on 
December 18, 2018 in the Council Chamber. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: November 20, 2017 
Posting Location: Council Chamber Bldg, 421 Main Street 
Prior to: 5:00 p.m. 


